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Message from Mrs Larkin  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

As our school term comes to an end, we would like to express our gratitude for your continued 
support and partnership in your child's education. Your involvement and dedication play an 
important role in creating a positive school community, and for that, we are truly thankful.   
Our student portfolios will go early Term 2, we apologise the folders have not arrived in time for 
the end of school term.  Have a safe and restful holiday break.  

 
 

Chess News 
Last week, Roger, Luke, and Xavier from 
4/5P represented PPS in the Interschool 
Chess Challenge, Primary Division. The 
event brought together students from 
primary schools in the region, open to all 
students participating in their schools' 
chess classes. It was a day filled with fun 
and competitive spirit. A 
special congratulations to Roger for his 
impressive achievement, securing fifth 
place overall! 

 
 
School Photos  
School photos are on Wednesday 30th April, first day for Term 2.  
All students are to wear their summer uniform for the photo day. 
Please ensure you have ordered your child’s photos and sibling 
photos.   
 
Staff Development Day 28 & 29 April 2025 
All staff at Paddington Public School will be participating in 
professional learning on Monday 28 April and Tuesday 29 April.  The 
school and office will be closed on both days.  All students return to 
school on Wednesday 30 April. 
 
Uniform Shop  
The uniform will be open Tuesday 29 April, from 9am – 10.15am.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 



 
 
 



 

Calendar dates for Term 2, 2025 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 28 April Staff Development Day – School Closed  

Tuesday 29 April Staff Development Day – School Closed  

Wednesday 30 April Students return for the Start of Term 2 

Wednesday 30 April Whole School Photos  

Saturday 3 May  P&C Election Day BBQ Fundraiser  

Monday 5 May School Cross Country Carnival at Centennial Park (Yr 3-6) 

Wednesday 7 May Year 1 & 2 Excursion to Buffalo Creek 

Friday 9 May Mother’s Day Breakfast 8.15am-8.45am 

Tuesday 20 May P&C Meeting 6pm  

Monday 26 May Athletics Carnival – Hensley Sport Field, Pagewood 



 

 

Paddington Public School P&C Update 

Dear Paddington Public School Community 

What a cracking Easter BBQ! It was a gorgeous end-of-daylight-savings evening, the sausages were sizzling, and we 
welcomed our new fairy floss machine – which was definitely a hit! A huge thank you to everyone who came along 
and supported our fundraising efforts. Your generosity is so very much appreciated, and the funds raised will go 
directly to enhancing our children's school experience. Here’s an update on what’s coming next: 

Election Day SATURDAY 3 MAY BBQ - Calling All Helpers! 

Speaking of sausage sizzles, we've got another big one coming up on Election Day! This is a great opportunity to 
fundraise for our school given Paddington Public School will be a polling location, and we need your help to make it 
a success. 

We'll be sending out a central Google roster via the class WhatsApp groups in the coming days. Even if you can 
spare just an hour on the day, your help would be tremendously appreciated. There will be roles for BBQing, taking 
payments, selling cakes, and general ad hoc help. Remember, many hands make light work (and more sausages 
sold)!  

Calling All Bakers - We Need Your Delicious Treats! 

Got a signature slice that makes the neighbours jealous? An in demand brownie recipe? We want it! We're please 
calling for baked goodies or savoury treats to sell on Election Day - cakes, slices, brownies, cupcakes, frittatas, 
Anzac biscuits - whatever your specialty might be! (psst… we don’t even mind if you don’t actually make it, as long 
as it’s something we can easily divide and sell we’d be very grateful).  

Baking boxes will be sent home with the children (one per family) on the first Wednesday back after the holidays, 
with further instructions for labelling what you are please able to provide. Please return your delicious creations on 
Friday 2nd May at school pick up (the P&C will be there to collect and store overnight) or drop to us at the school 
on Saturday 3rd May. 

Nothing brings in the crowds like homemade treats, so dust off those mixing bowls and show us your skills!  

As always, thank you for your support. It's what makes our Paddington community so special.  

The next P&C meeting will be held in week 4 of Term 2 (exact date to be confirmed) and we would love to see you 
with any ideas or feedback.   

Happy holidays everyone! 

Warm regards, Paddington Public School P&C 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 



 

 



 

 



  

 



 


